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Dear parent / carer






10th February 2021
ASN Easter Holiday Club 

We are writing to inform you of plans for the ASN Holiday Club during the Easter holidays.  As you are well aware, with the current level of restrictions in relation to Covid-19 the venues and activities that we would normally use for Holiday Club continue to be limited.  
What we are able to offer is for your child / young person to access holiday activities at:

Bells Brae ASN Department or Anderson High School on the 30th and 31st March and 1st April 2021.
To minimise risk to children and staff, we will need to put children into smaller groups so we may not be able to accommodate everyone, for every day.  With this in mind could you please complete the attached Request Form to say what days you would most like, and we can then allocate accordingly.  Can you also complete the enclosed Enrolment Form and submit together with your request form.
We ask that you get these back to us by Friday 13th March so we can place children into appropriate groups with required staff numbers and then confirm what days you have.
Please be assured that we have Risk Assessments, PPE equipment and deep cleaning procedures in place for the Holiday Club to minimise risk as much as possible.  
We look forward to hearing back from you.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie Bain 
Stephanie Bain

Team Leader – Ability Shetland

Stephanie Bain


Ability Shetland,


       Market House,


                     14 Market Street,


LERWICK.


ZE1 0JP


� HYPERLINK "mailto:stephanie.bain@shetland.org" �stephanie.bain@shetland.org� 
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